
   

Notice regarding suspension of residence-related services  

during the summer-break office closure  

 
  

CIE*’s residence-related services will be suspended from 

Friday, Aug 9 to Monday, Aug 19, 2024. 

 

* For the schedules of the other offices providing residence-related services, please refer 

to the website of each office. 

 

Please note that during the above period, staff will not be available for services 

including checking documents, responding to questions, and issuing university 

documents. Processing of applications sent during the summer closure will be 

resumed in order of arrival from August 20.  

 

The Immigration Bureau will be open on weekdays during the above period. 


